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Dear Wendy 

Arthur Brian CUNNINGHAM : dob 12.3.19 
Alverstoke House Nursing Home, Somervell Close, GOSPORT 

Mr Cunningham - who is a bit of a saga from the Day Hospital - I was contacted by Dolphin to 
say that he was having problems with myeloproliferative disorder with a reduced platelet count 
and they wondered whether Sertraline was going to be the best option for this. I spoke to 
someone in the Drug Information Service at St Mary’s yesterday, 9 July, asking them for their 
advice and they are supposed to be phoning me back. I wonder, if there have been no 
messages by Monday afternoon sometime, if you could phone them and remind them. I have 
also asked that if Sertraline is not best indicated then please could they let us know which 
would be our best alternative. 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr V A Banks 
Consultant in Old Age Psychiatry 

(Dictated by Dr Banks but signed in her absence.) 

- c--’c:- Dolphin Day Hospital, Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
Dr J Grocock, 141 Privett Road, Gosport 


